Campus Minister/Director Job Announcement
The Presbyterian Student Center at Georgia Southwestern College, Inc. is seeking a campus minister or director of campus ministry.  This is a part-time position of up to 25 hours per week from August to May.  Presence and participation in lunches, scheduled 1 – 2 times per week and for Montreat College Conference is required. Other activities throughout the year are strongly encouraged.  This person will supervise paid staff, interns, and volunteers. 

The Director of Campus Ministry reports to the Presbyterian Student Center at Georgia Southwestern State University, Inc. Board and communicates with the appropriate committees and individuals at the local congregational levels as well as at the presbytery level. 

Some personality traits that are regarded as extremely helpful, possibly vital,  to anyone filling this in this position include an ability to relate to and interact with young adults, great flexibility, a sense of humor, an open mind, a non-judgmental attitude, compassion, and excellent listening skills.  

Send resume or expression of interest to Carrie Hawkins, Secretary at cbhawkins91@gmail.com or Fred Richmond, Moderator at fredr48@gmail.com .  Apply by June 15, 2023. 
